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          Friday 14th May 2021 
Dear Year 5 families, 

Year 6 Wales Residential - Monday 4th – Friday 8th July 2022 
 

When your child begins Year 6, we offer them the opportunity to attend a residential stay at the Tregoyd PGL activity 
centre in the Brecon Beacons. Children will often have attended the Calshot trip in Year 4 and know just how exciting a 
residential trip can be, offering opportunities to take part in new activities, develop team and social skills and enabling 
them to return with increased independence and confidence. Having missed this opportunity last April, we’re more keen 
than ever for our current Year 5 to be able to enjoy this experience during their final year here at DJS.  
 
PGL are a company that operate a number of centres in the UK and beyond and have run adventure courses for young 
children for over 60 years. Fully qualified centre staff lead all of the activities and you can rest assured that over the many 
years we have been organising these residential visits, any concerns parents or children might have regarding 
homesickness, food choices or health issues have always been managed sensitively and professionally.  
 
We hope to be able to offer you a parent information session in the coming weeks to explain the visit in more detail and 
answer any specific queries you may have. This may need to be a virtual arrangement, but in the meantime you can visit 
PGL’s parent guide here: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about and there are some 
brilliant videos you can watch with your child here: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/promotional-
videos/primary-schools-videos.  
 
The cost of the trip is £367, which includes accommodation, insurance, all food and all activities while we are there. There 
will also be a voluntary contribution of approximately £20 towards the cost of coach transport but we will be able to 
confirm the final cost nearer the time when we know how many children are attending. To book your child’s place, a 
deposit of £45 (which is non-refundable) is required by Wednesday 23rd June 2021. The full balance is due by the 
beginning of May next year and can be paid in instalments as suggested below:  
 
23rd July - £32.20,  23rd August - £32.20,  23rd September - £32.20,  23rd October - £32.20,  23rd November - £32.20,   
23rd December - £32.20,  23rd January 2022 - £32.20,  23rd February - £32.20,  23rd March - £32.20,  23rd April - £32.20 
 
Please use your SCOPAY account for payments. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, a discount can be offered as a 
contribution will be paid for from the school’s Pupil Premium funding. Eligibility can be checked on the following 
website: https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/freeschoolmeals/juniorsecondary  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marks – Upper Phase Leader 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Wales Residential Deposit Slip – PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN BY WEDNESDAY 23rd JUNE 
 
 

Child’s name _______________________________________________  Class __________________________________ 
 
I would like to reserve a place for my child to attend the Tregoyd residential and have paid £45 (non-refundable) deposit 
paid online. 
 
 
Signed__________________________________________________________ Date______________________________ 
 

Bere Road 

Denmead 

Waterlooville 

Hampshire 

PO7 6PH 
 

Tel: 023 9225 2735 
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